
SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
JANUARY 2006 

 
 
1.  Rose House:  Art Baker should have the house moved from across 
the street by the end of this week.  The movers will start their work on 
January 16th.    The house will have to come out the front, so three 
trees along the street had to be removed.  
 
2.Building projects:  John Graves is finalizing the project specs and 
getting everything ready for bids.  We need to schedule a Long 
Range Building and Planning Committee meeting. 
 
3. Refined ADA:  Average Daily Attendance through Dec 22, 2005, 
was 593.  This is great!  We built the budget on a projection of 585.  
Marla is doing a great job of managing the finances and keeping us 
within the budget.  She reports that tax collections are coming along 
very well at this point. 
 
 
4. Attendance Percentages: 

   Grade  1st 6 weeks    2nd   3rd  
PK   88.17%  83.81% 93.96% 
K   97.82%  96.07% 96.81% 
1st   97.69%  96.37% 97.59% 
2nd   98.43%  96.54% 98.02% 
3rd   98.95%  98.57% 98.26% 
4th   98.78%  97.47% 96.61% 
5th   97.97%  97.82% 97.69% 
6th   98.58%  98.06% 97.12% 
7th   98.79%  97.36% 97.00% 
8th   97.52%  95.13% 95.12% 
9th   97.42%  95.68% 93.09% 
10th   97.64%  96.65% 94.31% 
11th   94.80%  94.24% 93.06% 
12th   98.14%  96.32% 93.06% 

 
 
5.School Report card:  Brief overview 


